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Please do not cave to this anti democratic bill. It is an attempt to make voting more 

difficult which favors the GOP. Vote by mail is safe and secure. It’s helps people who 

work, have mobility issues, and gives time to study the issues and candidates. It also 

does away with long lines waiting for voting. Please vote no! Thank You 


